
From: Chambers - Roe C  

Sent: Wednesday, 4 May 2016 10:18 AM 
To: 'Timothy McCarthy' 

Subject: RE: AM2014/204 HPSS Award - Request for an extension of time 

 
Dear Mr McCarthy, 
 
The Commissioner has considered your request for further time to respond to the Further Report to 
the Full Bench of 26 April 2016. The Commissioner accepts that MIERG is in a different position to 
the other parties with an interest in the Award in that they are being requested to respond not just 
to the HSU proposal but also to consider the status of their own separate proposals. For this reason 
the Commissioner is prepared to grant MIERG more time to respond. MIERG are requested to 
provide a response by 19 May 2016.  
 
Regards  
 
MELISSA NASSIOS 
Associate to Commissioner Roe 
  
Fair Work Commission 
Tel: (03) 8656 4536 
Fax: (03) 9655 0401 
melissa.nassios@fwc.gov.au 
  
11 Exhibition St, Melbourne Victoria 3000 
GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001 

 
www.fwc.gov.au  
 
 
Please be aware my telephone number has changed. My new phone number is (03) 8656 4536.  
Please update your records accordingly.   
 
From: Timothy McCarthy [mailto:newerair@gmail.com]  

Sent: Monday, 2 May 2016 3:42 PM 

To: Chambers - Roe C; Chambers - Ross J 
Cc: Leigh Svendsen 

Subject: AM2014/204 HPSS Award - Request for an extension of time 

 
re  https://www.fwc.gov.au/awards-and-agreements/modern-award-reviews/4-yearly-
review/award-stage/award-review-documents/MA000027?m=AM2014/204  

 

To: His Honour Justice Ross President and Commissioner Roe 

 

Dear President and Commissioner 

 

On 25 April 2016 the HSU sent Commissioner Roe a proposed package as a resolution to the 

group of issues that have been under extensive discussion by the parties to the Review of the 

Health Professionals and Support Services Award 2010 for some time 

 

Commissioner Roe kindly attached to his Further Report to the Full Bench dated 26 April 

2016, which is now published, with a request that parties 'advise by no later than 3 May 

2016 their response to the HSU proposal and to advise what matters, if any, in this 
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group of issues they continue to press as a result. The responses will be published on the 

website.'  
 

Commission Roe in his Report of 26 April 2016 commented on page 1  

'3. There are a number of outstanding items which should be referred to a Full Bench 

and which are likely to require the hearing of evidence. These items are:  
a. Items 5A, 20B, 30A, 36A and 44 - Proposal for medical imaging appendix (note some 

of these items may be resolved by the HSU proposal). MIERG to update the status of 

these items in their response to the HSU proposals.)' 
 

To enable MIERG to respond on the MIERG specific and all the other HSU proposals with 

further consultation and consideration by private medical imaging practices we request 

additional time to consult fully with the practices.  

 

MIERG therefore respectfully requests an extension of time to 24 May 2016 in which to 

provide a detailed response to the requests that affect private medical imaging in the Further 

Report to the Full Bench by Commissioner Roe of  26 April 2016 

 

Tim McCarthy Co-Facilitator MIERG 
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